
  

 

 

  

     

 

  

 

 

  

      
        

  

     
   

  

       

   

       

          

       

      
      
       

             

      

   

         
     

     

     

        

            

          
      

     
          

      
 
       
 
 
 
  
 
  
 
      

 
 
 
 

 
      

PRIMARY SCHOOL 
 
 

Next week at Ash Green Class 3T will travel to Malham and stay overnight on Tuesday 
and Class 1C will have a visit from Warburton’s. Class 3G will have their turn at 
Malham on Wednesday until Thursday and Warburton’s will visit Class 1B/R. We end 
the week on Friday with our Celebration Assemblies KS2 at 9.05am – Reception and 
KS1 at 2.50pm – all welcome. 
 

So far      

95.1%

 

% 

 

ASH GREEN APP 
 

We have made a change to the way that we will 

contact you to give you all school information. 

Due to the high cost of our texting service, we 

will only contact you via text message if there is a 

genuine need or if your child is ill in school and 

needs to be collected, etc. All other news, updates 

etc. will be on the app. We are asking all parents 

and carers to download the app as soon as 

possible to ensure that you don’t miss out on 

important information about your children. 

Downloading is easy and takes less than a minute. 
 

If your child is on a school trip or visit this is the 

way we will let you know that they have arrived 

safely and if there are any delays for their return, 

etc. 

In addition you will get: All the latest school 

news, weekly and key stage newsletters, alerts and 

notices and school dates and event.  

 

Parents were able to keep up with 5W this 

Wednesday including ‘live’ photos from the skies 

in the London Eye! … sign up for the App! 

Thank you to all parents who have downloaded 

so far – please spread the news. 
 

To download search ‘HX2 8QD’ in the Google 

Play Store (android) or the App Store (iOS) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Well, we may have travelled to London in the second class of 
the fantastic Grand Central on Wednesday but the whole day, 

particularly the children’s behaviour, was first class! 
 

The rain did not dampen spirits and the children were 
rewarded with glorious sunshine while on the London Eye! 

Despite our train being delayed by 15 minutes we still 
returned all children home as agreed before 11:20!! Thanks 
to the staff who put in a 17 hour shift, some for the second 

Wednesday running. We know how much the children 
appreciated staff’s efforts for their amazing day out! 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

   

Year 3 8th,9th & 10th May Malham 

   

Year 6 21-23rd May PGL 

   

 

 

 

 

  

We have a selection of trips and events coming up 

to help with our children’s learning. See below…  

 

 
 

 

CRICKET CLUB CORRECTION 

Our Monday and Tuesday Extended Schools Cricket Clubs are running 

very well and are well attended. 
 

The time is 3.15-4.15 not 3.30-4.30 as previously advertised. 

This weekend is  

May Day Bank Holiday 

and we return to school 

on Tuesday 8 May. 

 

A reminder that day 3T go 

to sunny Malham!  

Also Mr Sheppard’s and 

Mr Mayfield’s Maths 

booster run as normal. 

 

Wednesday Art Club 4-5pm at 

the Lower Site  

and 

Thursday Gardening Club 

3.30-4.30pm 
at the Upper Site  

 

Will be CANCELLED due to 

the Malham trip. 

We apologise for any 

inconvenience,. 



 

  
     

 
   

 
   

 
   
     
        
     
      
 

       

         

    

   

     

       
        

        

     

   

     

      
 

    
      

  

    

       
    

   

     

 

 

   

     
       

           

        

         

      
     

      

        

      

 
  

  
  
 

 

 

We have class assemblies on Friday mornings 9.05am  - all welcome. They are as follows: 
 

 

Date Class Date Class 

25 May 5B & 5W 8 June 3G & 3T 

    

22 June 2C & 2O 13 July 1B/R & 1C 

    
 

 
 
 
 

 
Wednesday 16 May is the chance for Year 3 pupils to invite family members (up to 2 adults) for lunch together.  
PLEASE NOTE THE DATE HAS CHANGED DUE TO THE MALHAM TRIP. WE APOLOGISE FOR ANY 
INCONVENIENCE. 
 

PLEASE COLLECT A SLIP FROM YOUR CHILD’S CLASS AND RETURN AS SOON AS POSSIBLE WITH £2 PER 
MEAL. THANK YOU.  
 
PRE-SCHOOL CHILDREN ARE WELCOME BUT THEY MUST REMAIN THE RESPONSIBILITY OF THEIR 
PARENTS. 
THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT. 
 
 
 

 
   
   

MONDAY 14 MAY –  
KS2 SATs WEEK 

 
21-23 MAY – YEAR 6 PGL TRIP 

 
20-21 JUNE – MUSCIAL 

 
FRIDAY 29 JUNE –  

LEAVERS’ ASSEMBLY 
 

SATURDAY 30 JUNE –  
SUMMER FAIR 

 
FRIDAY 6 JULY – TRANSITION DAY 

 
TUESDAY 17 JULY – PRIZE GIVING 

 
THURSDAY 20 JULY –  

SPORTS DAYS 

ASH GREEN CHILDREN’S CENTRE 

Upper Site Portacabin 

Every Tuesday 9.00-11.00 am 

Term Time only - £1.0 per Family. 
 

Stay and play group for parents and 

children 0-4 years old. 
 

Messy play, sand and water, musical 

instruments, healthy snacks and more! 
 

8 May Three Little Pigs 

15 May Bear Hunt 

22 May Teddy Bears Picnic 

5 June Hungry Caterpillar 

12 June Father’s Day Frames 

19 June Hungry Caterpillar 

26 June Hungry Caterpillar 

3 July Jelly Fish 

10 July Pirates & Princesses 

17 July Pirate & Princess Tea Party 

 
For further details please ring 01422 243941 

Our Talk Topic next week will be  

‘Yorkshire – God’s Own County’ as Y3 

depart to Malham. 
 

We will talk about counties and customs which 

links to our UK Geography unit. 

 


